Town of Kent Safety Committee
Minutes, Meeting April 5, 2018

Present: Bruce Adams, Lesly Ferris, Joyce Kearns, Rick Osborne.
Chairman Lesly Ferris called the meeting to order at 1:15 p.m.

Minutes: Mrs. Kearns made a motion to accept the minutes of the Jan. 18, 2018 special meeting. Mr.
Osborne seconded the motion, and the motion was approved unanimously.

Review of Safety Plans: There were no updates to the Town’s Safety Plans.

Discussion of Safety Issues: Quarterly review of accidents/incidents: There were no
accidents/incidents to report.

Knox Boxes Update: Mr. Osborne has purchased the necessary materials to install the boxes and will
be working on installation.

In other discussion, Mr. Adams reported he has met with a company (JP McGuire) that deals with the
clean-up of the aftermath of disasters. Mr. Adams said he has signed up the Town for a no cost, no
obligation program, and the company has surveyed Town-owned buildings to familiarize themselves
with the properties. The Town could contact the company should a need arise.

The next Town of Kent Safety Committee meeting is July 5, 2018. Mrs. Kearns made a motion to
adjourn the meeting at 1:25 p.m.

Lesly Ferris
Chairman

Minutes are not considered final until approved. Refer to the minutes from ensuing meeting for any
changes and/or corrections.
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